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DMi Title IX Trainings

Dombrowski, Courtney <CNDombrowski@duanemorris.com>
Fri 9/4/2020 9:52 AM

To: Julia R. Scalia <jscalia@libi.edu>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

HiJulia,

Please feel free to post the PowerPoints from the 4 trainings provided by Edward Cramp and Jessica High on your organization’s website for compliance
purposes.

The recording links should not be posted to the public, but can be used to train others in your organization who need training in the various areas of the
new Title IX rule.

Thank you,
Courtney

Courtney Dombrowski
Manager | Duane Morris Institute
P:+1215.979.1872 | F: +1215.979.1020

Duane Morris LLP
30 South 17th Street, Philadelphia, PA f ¥ in
19103-4196

For more information about Duane Morris, please visit http://www.DuaneMorris.com
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FERPA Disclaimer

Information contained in this message may be part of an educational record and is protected by the Family Educational Rights and Privacy
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